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To our Legislators considering HB 2025: 

 

A majority party should never force tax increases upon the people you were elected 

to represent.  You see, there are constituents who are Democrats, just like the 

majority in both chambers. It seems, however, that you fail to support constituents 

who are Independents and Republicans fairly.  It is always a Democratic majority or 

vote along party lines to get everything your fellow Democrat legislators want. At the 

cost of the people who are having their standard of living eroded, each and every 

session.  I BEG you to work with your representatives from the other parties, too.  

 

Stop forcing new taxes on the people of Oregon.  We already face an overburden of 

taxation and you keep adding more. Consider all viewpoints and start working on 

legislation that ALL parties can agree with. Yes, that means you have to compromise.  

Yes, you won’t get everything you want but neither will they.  Any tax increases, no 

matter how much lipstick you put in that pig to disguise it, must not be on party-line 

vote.  If the tables were turned, with Republican supermajority, would you want to be 

treated the same way?   

 

Please vote NO on HB 2025.  

 

Thank you.   


